
    No         :   LTR-1000-197933 
 
    Da          te: 2018/05/06 
 
    Enc          l: No 

To: Mr.A.P.Rumyantsev  

      Dupuy General Director-JSC ATEX Technical Director  

 

Sub: Attendance in Working Meeting  

 

Dear Sir, 

In response to your letter No. 340-01-20/602 dated 27.04.2108, please be informed 

that we will make the initial coordination with Mr. Galanchyk in the BNPP site for the 

clarification of the topics which are going to be discussed in this meeting. Then, the 

relevant BNPP managers will participate in it via videoconference if it is necessary.   

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Add: Bushehr, P.O.BOX: 75181/111  , Tel:(+98)-77-31119393 ,  Fax: :(+98)-77-31112710 

Email: sec.bnpp@nppd.co.ir 

 


